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PeerPlace Update

HI Tony,

We spoke last year at the SE4a about the possibility / probability of replacing your NAPIS data management system. | am
checking in to see if you are still considering a system replacement and if this will be an RFP coming out in 2015.

Please let me know when time permits.
Thank you,

Todd Baitsholts

Director of Business Development

PeerPlace Networks
(585) 737-6798
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